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NOTE TO: D. Ross

FORTHCOMING MEETING WITH AIF AD HOC COMMITIiEE ON NUREG-0292

The AIF Ad Hoc Committee on NUREG-0292 has requested a meeting with
us to discuss their comments on NUREG-0292 (see enclosed). As
discussed with R, Boyd, you, D. Vassallo and H. Berkow are requested

to attend this meeting.
Please plan to attend a pre-meeting on this matter in my office on

October 23, 1978 at 3:00 p.m. You should be prepared to discuss
the experience gained at the Paln Verde public meeting at this

pre-meeting.

R T et e
Harold R. Denton
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